
 
 
 

Temporary Relocation of Adams Morey Compliance Tests 

 

 

From next Weekend Adams Morey is closing the doors on their Third Avenue site for the time being. 
Instead they are moving the testing of Hackney Carriages and Private Hire Vehicles up to the 
Redbridge site. This will happen over the Easter weekend with vehicles being checked at Redbridge 
from Tuesday 14th April. There will be signage at the Millbrook branch to inform proprietors of this. 
 
This means that testing of vehicles for compliance will continue. I will notify you of any changes and 
also when the Millbrook site re-opens. 
 
 
Russell Hawkins 
Senior Licensing Officer 
 


